
 
 

 

 

 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 2017-23        5:30 P.M.               MARCH 20, 2017 
  
PROPOSED CONVEYANCE OF PROPERTY FROM THE CITY OF ANKENY TO THE 

IOWA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (IOWA DOT) TO FACILITATE THE 
RECONSTRUCTION OF THE INTERSTATE 35 / EAST FIRST STREET 

INTERCHANGE AND INTERSTATE 35 WIDENING PROJECT 

 

Mayor: 
 
This is the time and place for a public hearing on the matter of the conveyance of property 
designated as Parcel 49 from the City of Ankeny to the Iowa Department of Transportation (Iowa 
DOT) to facilitate the reconstruction of the Interstate 35 / East First Street Interchange and 
Interstate 35 Widening Project   
 
Notice of this hearing was published in the Des Moines Register on the 10

th
 day of March, 2017.  

 
Mayor: 
 
“HAS ANY WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE BEEN RECEIVED FOR THIS HEARING? “ 
 
City Clerk: 
 
None in the Clerk’s Office 
 
Mayor: 
 
“I would like to request, at this time, Paul Moritz, Assistant City Manager, provide a report to the 
Council on said project.” 
 
After Report: 
 
“IS THERE ANYONE PRESENT WHO WISHES TO BE HEARD FOR OR AGAINST THIS 
PROJECT?”  Inform them to come to the microphone, give name and address for the record. 
 
After any comments from the audience, Mayor states: “We need to take the following 
action”: 
 
� Consider MOTION to close public hearing PH 2017-23. 
 
Mayor announces that further consideration and action on this item will take place under “New 
Business”, Agenda Item “J” later in the meeting.   
 
 


	PUBLIC HEARING 2017-23		      5:30 P.M.		             MARCH 20, 2017

